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March 22, 20006
Dear Public Reviewer,

Enclosed for your information and review is the environmental assessment (EA) for
Improvements to Trails and Overlooks in the Exit Glacier Area of Kenai Fjords National Park.
The EA was completed in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969, and
regulations of the Council on Environmental Quality (40 CFR 1508.9).

The environmental assessraeit is also available for review on the National Park Service's new
Web-based software for Planning, Environment and Public Comment (PEPC). To access the
PEPC site, go to hup:/fparkplanning.nps.gov, or follow the link from the Kenai Fjords website at
hup:Awww.nps.govikel] under Management Documents.

Public comments on the EA will be aceepted until 4:30 pm on April 21, 2006. Please submit
comments through the PEPC website, or submit writien comments to:

Kenai Fjords National Park
ATTN: EG Trails EA

P.O. Box 1727

Seward, Alaska 99664

Thank you for your interest in Kenai Fjords National Park.
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Jeff Mow
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